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Comments I would like to register my objection to the proposed development of Loxwood Clay Pit. 
 
I am particularly worried about the prospect of 42 HGV lorry movements along Loxwood Road every 
day. 
This road is in very poor condition in many places and even with ordinary traffic, situations can occur 
which create anxious moments with cars travelling at speed in the opposite direction. This is especially 
true at some of the more difficult bends in the road and other places where the visibility is not 
particularly good. 
The road also contains many potholes, some of which can be quite large, especially at the side of the 
road. 
I think this additional HGV traffic will have an even more damaging effect on the road condition, 
making it even worse for regular road users like myself. 
 
In addition, the noise and pollution created by these HGVs will be unacceptable. 
 
My husband and I have lived in Loxwood for 35 years and one of the reasons we moved here was that 
we loved the peaceful rural location with walks in fields and woods literally at the end of the road. 
 
We particularly enjoy walking along Merryhills Lane and the surrounding area and will be sad to see 
industrial activity imposed on this rural scene. This will be a considerable loss of amenity to the whole 
community. 
 
I see this development as offering no benefits to local residents and the local community, only loss of 
amenity and a much more hazardous road journey along Loxwood Road. 
 
My question is why should we have to put up with that just so the landowner of this scheme can build 
this claypit? The profits for a single man will inflict a considerable loss on the rest of us and I see no 
reason why we should put up with it. 
 
Please therefore register my object to this scheme. 
 
Lynne Pinder
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